
LEARN MORE ABOUT
GEORGIA SOUTHERN UNIVERSITY

Jacksonville Info Night
Tuesday, October 29

The Bolles School
Check-In will begin at 6 p.m.

Presentation at 6:30 p.m.
Learn how you could receive in-state tuition!

 High school seniors and transfer students will have the 
opportunity to apply for free.

RSVP at GeorgiaSouthern.edu/OffCampusEvents
visit@georgiasouthern.edu | 912.478.5851




